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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief USNRC
Transportation Certification Branch p
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety SEP 0 51980 > --

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NM55' '
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Dear Mr. MacDonald:

This correspondence is to inform you that Babcock &
Wilcox, Nuclear Materials & Manufacturing Division,
PA Operations has elected not to pursue renewal of
the Certificate of Compliance #5442 for the Model
LA-36 shipping container. Use of this container for
future material shipments at PA Operations is unfore-
seen as alternative shipping packages are available.
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If you have any questions or comments, please contact
me or Mr. P. J. Defilippi of my staff.

Sincerely,

hers Y "Y
Michael A. Austin
Manager, Technical Control
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